Horn Park School

Alnwick Road, Lee, London, SE12 9BT
Tel: 020 8857 5003 Fax: 020 8851 5317
Email: hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk
Website: www.hornpark.greenwich.sch.uk

Executive Head Teacher: Michelle Bernard **Head of School:** Zoe Crosland



Tuesday 25th February

Half Marathon Fundraising for School Journeys

Dear Parent/Carer,

Once again, members of staff from Horn Park Primary School will be undertaking the gruelling challenge of running the **Vitality Big Half London Marathon on Sunday 1st March 2020!**

We will be completing this challenge in order to raise money to help reduce the cost of future school journeys at Horn Park Primary School.

This promises to be an exhausting and demanding challenge, which has taken tremendous amounts of training, commitment and dedication in order to prepare for the race on Sunday. We will be running 13.1 miles (22 kilometres), around central London – starting at Tower Bridge and finishing at the iconic Cutty Sark.

To support our fundraising efforts for the half marathon, we will be holding a "Fundraising Collection Afternoon", on Friday 28th February in the playground 3:00-3:45pm. For a donation you will be able to participate in: throwing sponges at teachers in the stocks, dodgeball matches, face painting and table tennis bingo.

Please come to school on Friday afternoon ready to join the fun and bring a donation to help support the teachers running the race on Sunday!!!

Thank you for your support in advance. You can also sponsor our team by following the link below:

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/hornparkschooljourney?utm term=PgnQ4vbvW

Yours Sincerely,

Horn Park Fundraising Team!

